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From: Susan Baker
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 347
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 7:49:46 PM


To the Judiciary Committee:


I am the grandmother of a very intelligent five-year-old and an adorable one and a
half-year-old.  I am appalled to think they must begin to attend schools where
anyone with a concealed handgun license can enter their school without
acknowledging his/her weapon, without being questioned. Please vote to make it
possible for school districts to decide for themselves whether to allow guns in their
schools.  I am convinced this will make it more possible to enhance the safety of my
grandchildren and everyone else's, as well.  


Thank you very much.


Sincerely,


Susan S. Baker
3106 NE 59th Ave.
Portland, OR 97213
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